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U.S. Department 1200 New Jersey Avenue, SE
of Transportation Build America Bureau Washington, DC 20590

Office of the Secretary

7/22/2024

Ben Rogers

Interim Assistant City Manager, Fort Lauderdale, FL
Fort Lauderdale City Hall

100 N Andrews Ave, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301

Dear Mr. Rogers:

This letter approves your request to utilize BDO USA (BDO) to deliver the scope of work
associated with the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Regional Infrastructure Accelerator cooperative
agreement for the New River Crossing demonstration project.

I understand that the request adheres to both the City of Fort Lauderdale’s Code of Ordinances
(Section 2-176(e)(17)) and the State of Florida’s Home Rule provisions permitting cities and
counties to enact ordinances at the local level (Florida Statute 166.021 (1)). Please accept this
letter as final approval to move forward with utilizing BDO.]

Sincerely,
Carl Ringgold
Regional Infrastructure Accelerator Program Manager
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